RIDER ALERT

FAST FERRY NEWS

Fast Ferry Shifts to Pier 52
on Monday, August 14!

Several changes are coming soon to fast-
ferry service.

Sat., Aug. 12: All sailings are canceled to
allow for mechanical work on Rich Passage 1.

Mon., Aug. 14: The Fast Ferry arrives and
departs the shared dock at Pier 52 and
returns to its regular sailing schedule. We
anticipate docking at a new passenger-only
ferry terminal at Pier 50 in fall 2018.

Credit cards: Buy fast-ferry tickets with a
credit card! Ticket vending machines will be
available soon at Pier 52 and the Bremerton
foot-ferry dock. Tickets do not guarantee
a seat on the fast ferry, but are valid for 90
days from date of purchase.
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fatsapTransit @

KitsapTransit.com

Connecting Communities

KitsapRide@KitsapTransit.com
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